
30.10.23 
 
Good morning,  
 
Happy new half term!  I hope you all had a great week.  I was able to get over to the Isles of Scilly to 
visit some friends who have recently moved there which was brilliant. 
 
We will complete our Antarctica topic this week - concluding our work on Ernest Shackleton and the 
voyage he embarked upon.  I have purposely extended the topic to accommodate a very exciting 
visitor on Wednesday! 
 
Following on from our school history focus we will move on to look at geography - in particular the 
geography of St Day and the surrounding area.  We will look at the difference between human and 
physical geography and will get out and about in our brilliant village in order to give our learning 
real-world context. 
 
In maths we move on to addition and subtraction - this vital unit will build on our place value 
learning and use that knowledge to help children get to grips with adding and subtracting numbers 
within 100.  Sheets will be available for children to bring home that will help them to recall number 
facts.  Completing them will be a huge help to your child and build confidence. 
 
Our PE day this week will be Wednesday 
 
As the weather gets colder and wetter it is essential that children bring a waterproof coat to school 
with them each day.  I will always try to get outside whatever the weather but this won't be possible 
if children don't have the necessary clothing. 
 
Thank you, have a fantastic week. 
 
S Autie 
Year 2 Teacher 
St Day & Carharrack Primary School 


